WLC REF: MIRQ0195

From: Roger Laird [mailto:RLaird@archialnorr.com]
Sent: 17 October 2014 13:52

To: wlldp

Subject: MIR Consultation

We write on behalf of BP North Sea Infrastructure. It is noted from the MIR that it is proposed to
retain policy IMP12 — HSE Consultation. We support this proposal, as this approach complies with
relevant HSE guidance.

regards

Roger Laird

Roger Laird
MA MSc MRTPI

Senior Planning Consultant

Please note we have recently updated our website and e-mail addresses, please see below.

Tel: +44 (0) 1224 586277
Mob: +44 (0) 7894342576

Web: www.archialnorr.com

Email: rlaird @archialnorr.com

Find out more about Archial NORR at http://www.archialnorr.com/profile
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